
From: Brian Oakey
To: Janis Perry
Subject: Fwd: {External}Pesticide rules should be more protective
Date: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 8:35:17 PM

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jonathan Oppenheimer <Jonathan.Oppenheimer.100402832@p2a.co>
Date: October 7, 2020 at 8:24:16 PM MDT
To: Brian Oakey <Brian.Oakey@ISDA.IDAHO.GOV>
Subject: {External}Pesticide rules should be more protective
Reply-To: joppenheimer@idahoconservation.org

﻿Dear Deputy Director Brian Oakey,

Thank you again for the opportunities to provide comments on the proposed
Pesticide Rules.

In particular, ISDA should evaluate why phenoxy herbicides deserve buffers
around hazard areas, whereas other proven toxic and lethal pesticides do not.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Regards, 
Jonathan Oppenheimer 
710 N 6th St
Boise, ID 83702  
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